
From: DD - Aerodrome Safeguarding   
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 5:34 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: CONSULTATION RESPONSE: S62A/2024/0057 
 
Application No:               S62A/2024/0057 

Our Ref.:                        STN 2024-204 

Proposal:                        Erection of 91no. dwellings with associated infrastructure and 

landscaping. Provision of playing field and associated clubhouse. 

Location:                        Former Friends School Field, Mount Pleasant Lane, Saffron 

Walden 

 

Dear Planning Inspectorate, 

 

Thank you for consulting with the aerodrome safeguarding authority for Stansted 

Airport, we have no objections to the proposed development. 

 

The applicant’s attention is drawn to the procedures for crane and tall equipment 

notifications, please see: https://www.caa.co.uk/Commercial-industry/Airspace/Event-

and-obstacle-notification/Crane-notification/  

 

Kind regards, 

 

MAG Aerodrome Safeguarding Team 

Manchester Airport|East Midlands Airport|Stansted Airport 

E: aerodrome safeguarding@stanstedairport.com 

W: www.magairports.com  

 
 




